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Teen Brain: Higher Risk for 
Distracted Driving  

While drivers under age 25 are up 
to three times more likely than 
older drivers to send text 
messages or emails while driving, 
the problem is more complex: 
"Teenagers are also at a 
developmental stage where 
getting distracted is more 

problematic than it is for older drivers.  Teenagers are 
still developing something called 'regulatory 
competence.' That's the ability to regulate their 
attention and emotions so they can function well 
under challenging circumstances.  Read more. 

Study: Experienced Video-

Gamers No Better at Driving 

While Distracted than Others   

Jeff Nesbit observes: "A new study by the Visual 

Cognition Laboratory at Duke University found that 

experienced video gamers, despite years of juggling, 

say, a game controller with a combo of 20 

buttons/sticks/directional arrows in one hand and junk 

food in the other, are actually no better at operating a 

simple steering wheel and two foot pedals while 

talking in the real world than regular folks. Read more. 

Traffic Deaths Up in 2012     

Traffic deaths in the first three months of 2012 jumped 
13.5% to the highest number since 2008. The 
estimated increase is the second largest quarterly 
jump in traffic deaths since NHTSA began tracking 
deaths on a quarterly basis in 1975 - and the biggest 
since 1979. First-quarter road deaths are typically 
much lower than the last nine months of the year 
largely because people drive less in the winter. 
"However, the winter of 2012 was also unseasonably 
warmer than usual in most areas of the country," 
NHTSA said in a statement. "Consequently, the 
fatality rate for the first quarter should not be used to 
make inferences for the fatality rate for the whole of 
2012." Part of the increase is attributable to 
Americans driving more. NHTSA noted that vehicle 
travel increased by about 9.7 billion miles, or about 
1.4%, in the first three months. Read more. 

"Distracted Walking Injuries 
Quadruple in Seven Years 

The number of people who have landed in U.S. 
emergency rooms thanks to injuries incurred while 
they were walking and texting, tweeting, playing video 
games, talking on the phone, or listening to music on 

 

 

 

 

    Commit to Quit!  

        Stay Alive- 

  Don't Text & Drive 

  

Listen for our anti-

distracted driving 

messages on Q105!! 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Archive 

  

New to our mailing 

list?  To read our prior 

newsletters, click here.   

 

Another Example 
of How Your 
Insurer May Not 
Be Your Friend   

The AP reported that 
"Progressive Corp. insurance 
group is defending itself 
against an onslaught of 
negative publicity after it tried 
to avoid paying $75,000 to 
the family of a client killed in 
a car crash and tried to 
blame the wreck on 
her."   Read more. 

Recall Central    

To read about recent recalls 

and product safety news from 

the U.S. Consumer Product 

Safety Commission, click 

here.   

  



headphones, has more than quadrupled in the past 
seven years, the Associated Press reported. In 2011 
alone, 1,152 people were treated for distracted 
walking, according to data collected by the Consumer 
Product Safety Commission, and that number is likely 
a gross underestimate since many doctors or nurses 
may not have asked whether the patient was using a 
mobile device at the time of the accident. Researchers 
at the University of Maryland identified 116 cases in 
which pedestrians were killed or seriously injured 
while wearing headphones. Two-thirds of those 
injuries involved men under the age of 30, and half of 
them involved trains. Data collected by the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration show that while 
traffic deaths went down in 2010 from the year before, 
pedestrian fatalities rose by 4.2% and injuries by 
19%.   Read more. 

Lawsuits Following CO Shooting 
An Uphill Battle   

 Bloomberg News reported, 
"Family members of those 
killed and survivors of the 
shooting at an Aurora, 
Colorado, movie theater 
may find it difficult to 
pursue civil liability claims 
tied to the attack, which 
resulted in 12 dead and 58 
injured. The potential for 
liability would center on the 
safety and security 
procedures at the theater 
where the July 20 shooting 
took place, or the university 
where the suspect, James Holmes, allegedly received 
packages of ammunition, law professors and 
practicing attorneys said. Inquiries by plaintiffs' 
lawyers are unlikely to lead to successful lawsuits 
because such cases require some proof that a 
company or organization acted unreasonably, and 
knew, or should have known, about the danger posed, 
said Tom Russell, a University of Denver law 
professor."  Read more. 

Reported Hospital Errors 

Increase in Oregon   

The Oregonian reported: "Reports of errors in Oregon 

hospitals grew slightly last year, according to the 

Oregon Patient Safety Commission." In all, 88 of the 

142 reports "involved serious harm to patients" 

including sponges and other "foreign objects" left 

inside surgery patients, "surgery performed in the 

wrong part of a patient, and...medication errors." And 

"at least 22 patients died due to errors."  The reported 

cases are thought to be a tiny fraction of the real 

number of errors. 

About Our Firm  

At The Law Firm of Stephen 

M.  Reck, justice is our 

mission.  Our firm is well known 

and well respected for its ability 

to handle personal injury, wrongful death, and 

professional malpractice cases in Connecticut and 

Rhode Island.  Call today or visit us on the web at 

www.stephenreck.com.  

 

The Law Firm of Stephen M. Reck, LLC  

Proud to support the North Stonington Education Foundation, Little 

League Baseball, Children International, Heifer International, the 

Avalonia Land Conservancy, and the Conn. Chapter of the Special 

Olympics. 
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Get the latest recall 

information from the National 

Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration here.   

  

The Dept. of Agriculture's 

Food Safety and Inspection 

Service regulate meat, 

poultry products and 

processed eggs.  Check their 

recalls here.   

  

Click here for Food and Drug 

Administration recalls, market 

withdrawals and safety 

alerts.    

  

For updates on the peanut 

products recall click here. 

Don't Drive 

Distracted!  
It Kills   

  

KidsAgainstDistractedDriving.com  

 

 

 

 

Proudly Serving 

Connecticut and 

Rhode Island 

The trial attorneys at The Law 

Firm of Stephen M. Reck, 

LLC represent individuals in 

all types of personal injury 

cases throughout the state of 

Connecticut and the state of 

Rhode Island, including, in 

Connecticut: New London 

County, New Haven County, 

Middlesex County, Hartford 

County, Tolland County, and 

Windham County; and in 

Rhode Island: Bristol County, 

Kent County, Newport 

County, Providence County, 

and Washington County.  

Referrals Welcome  

 

Help Us Help 

Others   

Write a Review on Our 
Google Maps Page 
If we have assisted you in the 
past, would you take a 
moment to write a review of 
our law firm on 
Google?  Client reviews are 
important to people 
researching lawyers or 
considering which firms can 
best help them with their 
cases.  We pride ourselves 
on providing personalized 
and attentive representation 
to every client, and would be 
grateful if you would 

recommend us online 

to prospective 
clients.  Thanks so much for 
your help. 

 

 

 

Remember we are 

here if you need a 

referral to an attorney 

in a different area of 

law. 

 

 

 

   

 


